
  
   

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Re: Philosophy Conference – Monday 11 December 2017 

 

The coach for this trip will be leaving BWS at 8.00am on Monday 11th December and will 

return at approximately 4.00pm. These times are slightly earlier than first stated.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Natalie Steer 

Head of Religious Education 


